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Pecos Road Reopened Following SRP Rerouting Project
Rivulon Tenants:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Full access has been restored by the Town of Gilbert on Pecos Road on the north side of the Rivulon development between Gilbert Road and Lindsey Road. The work along Pecos Road is expected to be complete by December 2017.
As always, if you have questions regarding the project, or any development activity at Rivulon, please contact Patty Stevens.
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